CITIZENS for PUBLIC JUSTICE

Envisioning Canada Without Poverty:
A CPJ CALL TO ACTION

A pre-budget workshop on addressing poverty in Canada
When: Saturday, January 24, 10am to 12:30pm
Where: Hebron Christian Reformed Church

4240 Anderson Street, Whitby

The 2009 Federal Budget is being released on January 27 — but a strategy to address
poverty in Canada is not likely to be a major element. What can we, as citizens, do?

Join CPJ as we examine poverty from the perspective of human dignity, explore a federal
poverty reduction strategy, and offer empowering ways that you can engage with your
government and involve your faith community as we work to build a poverty-free Canada.

This is event is being co-hosted by the Deacons of Hebron Church. Refreshments will be
served and there will be an opportunity for informal discussion with CPJ staff.

For more information, visit www.cpj.ca or contact Mariel Angus at
1-800-667-8046, ext. 229 or mariel@cpj.ca

Citizens for Public Justice is a national organization that promotes public justice
in Canada. CP] encourages citizens, leaders in society and governments to support
policies and practices that reflect God’s call for love, justice and stewardship.
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